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Jane Tucker

From: Claire Booth

Sent: 08 August 2012 14:02
To: Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: 3/2012/0639

From: Neil Martin

Sent: 07 August 2012 10:09
To: Claire Booth

Cc: Simon Hartley

Subject: 3/2012/0639

Claire,
| have no comments from Env. health, but after reviewing the application this will need some
contaminated land comments due to previous use of the barn, and dilapidated structure | would suggest

speaking to Simon for confirmation.
Neil

Neil Martin

Environmental Health Officer
Ribble Valley Borough Council
Tel: 01200 413214

08/08/2012




